
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 
CALIFORNIA 

 
 For the Agenda of: 
 January 29, 2013 
 “Communications Received and Filed” Item 
 
 
 
To:  Board of Supervisors 
 
From:  Department of Finance 
 
Subject: District Attorney – Workers’ Compensation Insurance Fraud Program – 

July 1, 2011 To June 30, 2012 
 
Supervisorial 
District: All 
 
Contact: Ben Lamera, Assistant Auditor-Controller, 874-7450 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Receive and file the attached audit report, District Attorney – Workers’ Compensation Insurance 
Fraud Program – July 1, 2011 to June 30, 2012. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
 
Julie Valverde 
Director of Finance  
 
 
 
Attachment 1: Workers’ Compensation Insurance Fraud Auditor’s Report for the period 

July 1, 2011 to June 30, 2012 
 
Attachment 2: Letter of Governance for the Workers’ Compensation Insurance Fraud Program 

for the period July 1, 2011 to June 30, 2012 
 


































